Montreal, February 9th, 1936

Mrs. Alton Goldbloom,
President,
Women's Auxiliary,
Jewish General Hospital,
1543 Crescent St.,
Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Mrs. Goldbloom:

The Board of Administration records with deep satisfaction the organization of a Women's Auxiliary to the Hospital and your slection to serve as its first President.

We are particularly gratified to learn of the excellent response already made by women of the Community and are confident that under your leadership and that of the other members of your Executive and Board, an organization will develop which will prove to be of vital importance to the life of the Hospital.

Sincerely,

JEWISH GENERAL HOSPITAL

(signed) Allan Bronfman

President

© JGH Archives HGJ